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Music, Student Performances, Free Prize Drawings at 

November 17 City-wide Response to Bullying Event  
 
“My future is unlimited. Together WE’RE unlimited!” and “I have the POWER” are some of the key 

messages that students from elementary through high school will share using music, stories and songs at 

the 5
th

 annual city-wide Response to Bullying Extravaganza event at 6 p.m. on Tuesday, November 17.   

 

Bring family. Bring friends! All are encouraged to attend this fun-filled, FREE event in the beautiful 

Michael A. Guido Theater at the Ford Community & Performing Arts Center. 

 

Set to the music and themes from Broadway hit “Wicked,” the event shares the lessons... 

 Everyone has a story,  

 Sometimes things are not as they appear,  

 Everyone deserves a chance to succeed, and  

 Friends can help friends change for the good.  

 

“Wicked” tells the “back story” of the two witches in the Wizard of Oz, illustrating that there are two 

sides to every story. As young girls, the “good witch” wasn’t always so good and the “bad witch” was 

repeatedly teased, bullied and left out. In the end, the two girls became friends…but not until after they 

learned the important lessons that words and actions have consequences; everyone has the power to help 

others; and, working together, people have unlimited potential to succeed.  

 

“Students know as well as adults that bullying behavior causes personal pain and it can happen anywhere 

or any time,” noted Dearborn Public Schools Superintendent, Dr. Glenn Maleyko. “I encourage everyone 

to attend the November 17 event to see our talented students use music and dance to share the messages 

that bullying behavior hurts and everyone has the power to help others succeed.” 

 

A district-wide plan, community partnerships and effective student-driven initiatives to identify and stop 

bullying behavior over the past four years have made Dearborn’s Response to Bullying Program a successful 

role model for other groups and organizations across the country. It’s a city-wide effort in which partners work 

together to reach all community members and build a bully-free culture throughout the city of Dearborn.  

 

Maleyko added, “We’re proud that Dearborn students are an equal partner with our teachers, Board of 

Education, Mayor, City Council, community groups and other organizations in a community-wide initiative to 

address bullying across our city.”  

 

In 2012, the Dearborn Public Schools district put into place a policy on bullying behavior that requires all 

Dearborn staff having any contact with students to participate in annual anti-bullying professional development 

on how to prevent, identify, respond to and report bullying behavior. In addition, each school conducts anti-

bullying training for parents, tracks incidents of bullying behavior, and holds three anti-bullying events each 

year. 
 

For more information about the Anti-Bullying Extravaganza and Dearborn Public Schools response to bullying 

initiatives, contact Jacqui Rivait at 313-827-3109 or RivaitJ@dearbornschools.org . 
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